
Update for parents of P2 pupils 

P2 pupils will return to school on Monday 24th August. 

Pupils will arrive according to surname: 

8:50am  A - L  

9:00am  M - Mu  

9:10am  N - Z  

 

Pupils going to Mrs Maguire’s class, they will enter through the main entrance door. 

Pupils going to Mrs McDonald’s class, they will enter through the playground gate and enter the 

classroom from the exit door. Teachers and Classroom Assistants will be available to guide pupils to 

the correct class. 

 

Please follow the guidance for the school day issued on 17th August. 

 

P2 pupils will finish their school day as follows: 

1:50pm  Children in Mrs Maguire’s P2 class 

2:00pm  Children in Mrs McDonald’s class 

 

Pupils will leave via the playground and gate which leads to the carpark. Parents will not be permitted 

to enter the playground or school building.  

Please adhere to social distancing of 2m between adults. Adults will not be permitted to gather in 

groups on the school premises. 

Mrs Maguire is currently off work. Her class will be taken by Miss Quigley. 

 

As with all guidance, this is subject to change at short notice due to local and regional circumstances 

and by restrictions in place by the Northern Ireland Executive. 

 


